May 29, 2018

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING

A Special Town Board Meeting was called to order at 7 pm on May 29, 2018 by
Chairman Tony Suda. Purpose was to review insurance quotes for upcoming renewal,
review road maintenance, and weight permit. Roll call was taken. Present were
Chairman, Supervisor Reinart, Supervisor Ken Kuhn, and clerk Donna Kuhn. Absent
was Treasurer. Also present was Tim Voight of Rural Ins. The agenda was legally
noticed and approved.

Board compared Country Mutual and Rural insurance estimates. Tim Voight answered
questions relating to Rural’s coverage: grader will be covered with a replacement cost
of $280,000. No deductible for glass claims. Quotes were within $10. Tony Suda
moved, Dale Reinart 2", to accept Rural Mutual Insurance proposal QBP011071A
of $3547.00. All Yes. Carried. Tim Voight’s number: 715-797-0025

Reinart brought up maintenance of Pray Ave. Sand is through the road North of Dennis
Spiegel.

Dust control details discussed.

Al Bey was given a weight limit permit from Hwy 73 south to his driveway not to
exceed 72,000# from 6-1-2018 through 3-1-2019.

Meeting adjourned
Donna Kuhn, clerk



